Mr. Shannon Shaw of the Bureau of Land Management is being
provided this same information in order to receive BLM approval.
Should you require additional information, please call me.

A verbal approval was received from Mr. Shannon Shaw, (505)
887-6544, on August 21, 1989, for temporary commingling.

Sincerely,

David Miller
Operations Manager

DM/ps
2 attachments
1 - "D"” Battery Facility Diagram

1 - Map



